Dear Parents,
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In our relentless effort to continue to improve our program and quality of care, our staff will be participating in a very important professional development opportunity. The 2019 Ohio Early Childhood Conference will meet the diverse needs of our staff and will equip them to return with new ideas and a renewed passion to continue providing a high quality experience for all.  

In order for teachers to attend the conference, we are asking parents to find alternate care on Friday, April 26, 2019.  We understand that not all families have family in town or other options for the day.   We are sharing this information with parents early so you can explore options that would work for you.   We will remain open for the few families that are unable to make alternate arrangements.  

Thank you for your support!

Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return.

Child(ren)’s Name(s)_____________________________________________________________

Parent’s Name__________________________________________________________________

Please Circle One

Yes.  I will find alternate care for Friday, April 26, 2019.

No.   I will not be able to find alternate care.

My child(ren) will have a shortened schedule on Friday, April 26, 2019. 

Schedule:___________________________________________________

